Reserving Space

Christina Fulton, Director of Operations & Finance

Folks are beginning to return to the Meeting House for Sunday Services and for Choir Rehearsal, and Youth Group, and Chalice Circles, and lots more stuff. This is truly exciting! If your group would like to begin meeting in person again at the Meeting House, here are a few things to keep in mind:

- 1. **Reserve your space** All groups must reserve their space in advance with Mary by using this <u>form</u>. Mary will send you a confirmation when your meeting has been added to the calendar. Please plan ahead as space is filling up quickly.
- 2. Room Requests Please be aware that due to Covid restrictions/air exchange issues we are limiting the number of people allowed in certain rooms. We are doing our best to match the size of the room to the number of people meeting in it. This means that even though your group has been meeting in the same room for years, you may very well be asked to move to a different room this year.
- 3. Accessibility Please know the accessibility needs of the people in your group. We will be offering a non-accessible room in the Clarke Street building, so let us know if that is not an option for your group.
- 4. **Zoom** Do not discount the option of continuing your meetings on Zoom. Getting a Zoom link for your meeting is done by completing this <u>form</u>. Sometimes this is the most accessible option, especially during the dark winter months.
- 5. **Childcare** Please feel free to ask for childcare if needed for your meeting/event, but also know that we are very short on childcare providers at the moment and we may not always be able to fulfill your request.